West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee Meeting

August 2, 2022

Present: Heidi Tomenchok, Kyle Runkle, Betty Jane Hunt, Bill Kiriluk and Paul Hunt

Absent: Gary Hoyer - Township Committee Liaison

The West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee meeting was called to order on the above date at 7:00 pm

The minutes of April 26, 2022 were read and approved.

Old Business – A letter was received from the Planner with two issues that the SADC would like to have addressed yet regarding our revised draft of the Farmland Preservation Plan. The first issue was whether or not we want to include the Sourlands area in our plan since it is now outside of the County Plan and thus not eligible for County finding. It was agreed to turn this decision over to our Open Space Committee. The second issue regarded our Open Space and Farmland taxes and revenues which the Planner will resolve with our CFO.

New Business - Gary Hoyer has sent an issue with the Greenwood farmstand to David Gill and is waiting on an approval.

The next meeting will be held on the 27th of September at 7pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Hunt